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Diary Dates 
 

 

Wednesday 5th July 

1.30pm- Year1, Year 1/2, 

and Year 2 Sports Day 

 

Thursday 6th July 

Corpus Christi Catholic 

College Transition Day  

 

9.30am -Reception 

Sports Day 

1.30pm- 

Year 3 and Year 4 

Sports Day 

 

Tuesday 18th July 

Year 6 Leavers 

Production 

 

Thursday 20th July 

Come Dine With Me 

 

Monday 24th July 10am 

Year 6 Leavers Mass 

 

Tuesday 25th July  

1.00pm School closes for 

pupils in years  

Reception to Year 5 

 

1.20pm- Guard of 

Honour for Year 6 

Leavers 

 

 

 

 

  
Our ‘Virtues to Live By’ for the Summer  

term are:  
- Confidence and Determination 

- Trust 

- Courage  

- Discernment/ Wisdom 

For the next few weeks, we are focusing on 

Courage. 

 

 
 

Courage means doing something that needs to be 

done even when it is hard to do or if we are scared 

to do it. Even though we are afraid, we overcome 

our fear and do the right thing. We know we can 

count on God’s help and so we are never alone. 

Courage is personal bravery in the face of fear but 

it does not mean taking unnecessary chances just 

to look brave. Love can give us courage. It gives us 

strength and helps us to do the right thing 

without letting our fears stop us. 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children from                               

Corpus Christi Primary School 

and the Parish made their first 

Holy Communion on 25th June in 

Corpus Christi Church. 

Along with their families and 

friends, the children celebrated 

receiving the Sacrament of the 

Eucharist for the first time. 

Congratulations to everyone! 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 led a whole school Collective 

Worship about Courage.  They confidently 

told the Old Testament story of David 

and Goliath and how David showed 

everyone how to be brave.  The children 

in Year 2 reverently said prayers and sang 

beautifully for the whole school and their 

families and friends. Well done everyone! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday this 

week Reception pupils 

went to Church to look 

around and learn about 

how it is used for 

worship and who helps 

look after it, to enhance 

the RE work they have 

been learning about in 

class.  Mr Kerrigan, one 

of the people who look 

after the Church, kindly 

showed the pupils 

around and told them 

lots of interesting facts 

about the Church. The 

pupils and had adults 

really enjoyed the visit.. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the Feast of 

St Peter and St 

Paul, pupils 

joined with the 

Parish to 

celebrate Mass 

for these two 

very important 

saints.  Year 5 

led everyone in 

the singing and 

readings.                     

Parishioners 

commented on 

the respect and 

reverence of the 

children, from 

the moment they 

entered church. 

Well done 

everyone! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Reception 2 

made ice-cream sundaes 

with Miss Gilbey from 

Classroom Kitchen. They 

practised the bridge and 

claw method when 

chopping up the fruit. 

Then they carefully 

layered the fruit with 

yoghurt and ice-cream 

to make delicious ice-

cream sundaes. The 

children listened 

carefully to instructions 

and waited patiently for 

everyone to finish before 

eating them.                                    

There were plenty of 

empty cups at the end! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week the children in 

Class 1-2, were also visited 

by Jessica  from the Dogs 

Trust. she brought with her 

a lovely toy dog for the 

children to practise their 5 

safe dog tips as mentioned 

above. The children loved 

her visit and were really 

engaged. 

Year 4 had a very informative 

and interesting workshop this 

week from Jessica from Dogs 

Trust about being safe with 

dogs.  The children were told 

how to treat dogs in certain 

situations, how to behave 

around dogs and what to do if 

a dog runs up to you.  Also, we 

discussed which we thought 

was the friendliest breed and 

explained our opinions. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In History this half term, Year 

1, Year 1&2 and Year2 have 

been learning about homes in 

the past. This week they 

enjoyed a wonderful virtual 

workshop led by Abbey House 

Museum to find out about 

Victorian homes. They were 

amazed to learn about, how 

they cleaned their clothes and 

the dangerous chemicals found 

in a loaf of bread and Victorian 

toilets! The children listened 

carefully and asked some 

fantastic questions to find out 

more. 

 

Ronnie May  won a competition to decorate a potato 

like a book character. Her design was inspired by the 

book Matilda, and was absolutely wonderful. Ronnie-

May’s fabulous artwork won her a £10 book token! 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Leeds United staff came into school to deliver a 

workshop about making positive choices and correct 

decisions independently including staying safe online. 

The children discussed anti-social behaviour and the 

impact it has on other people.  

On Friday, some 

of our Year 5s 

were selected to 

take part in a 

Dance 

Spectacular at 

Headingley 

Stadium for the 

Leeds Rhinos V 

Huddersfield 

Giants game. 

The event was 

planned to raise 

awareness for 

MND week with 

777 children 

from 40 schools, 

who were joined 

by Rob Burrow's 

daughters during 

the performance, 

all performing a 

dance on the 

pitch before the 

game. The 

children were 

brilliant in 

learning the 

routine and 

performing it in 

time with other 

schools. It was 

an incredible 

event to be a 

part of. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4/5, Year 5/6 and Year 

6 took part in a very 

energetic Sports 

Day.  Everyone enjoyed the 

different activities 

encouraged by their friends 

and families.  After the 

count, Blue team were the 

overall 

winners.  Congratulations B

lue Team!! 

Year 4/5, Year 5/6 and Year 

6 took part in a very 

energetic Sports 

Day.  Everyone enjoyed the 

different activities 

encouraged by their friends 

and families.  After the 

count, Blue team were the 

overall 

winners.  Congratulations B

lue Team!! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Wonderful ‘Stars of the Week’   
23.06.23 

Class 
Star of the 

week Reason for award 
Reception 1 
Miss Horkan 

Giovanni For his wonderful manners. 

Reception 2 
Miss Kemp 

Jasmine For being a good team member. 

Year 1 
Miss Kirk 

Devantae For his beautiful singing during our Collective Worship preparations. 

Kunashe For his excellent work in Maths this week. 

Year 1/2 
Mrs Child 

Pete For his excellent computing skills. 

Lara 
For being a role model for others and always applying herself to her 

learning. 

Year 2 
Mrs Kilvington 

Hannah For showing kindness and consideration to others. 

Nathan For excellent writing based on Roald Dahl. 

Year 3 
Mr Herron 

Lexi 
For excellent advertising and helping with our class enterprise project. 

Amelia M 

Year 4 
Miss Moore 

Amelia 
For always being focused and contributing in lessons and for being a 

supportive member of our class. 

Rihanna 
For working hard, being focused in lessons and for being a supportive 

member of our class. 

Year 4/5 
Mr Goodall 

Sonny For showing determination and resilience during our Sports Day. 

Evie For always setting the right example in class.  

Year 5/6 
Mr Doyle 

Miss Guy 

Oskar Being a sporting superstar for Sports Day!!! 

Nicola Being a sporting superstar for Sports Day!!! 

Year 6 
Miss Oxley 

Tommy For showing excellent leadership skills at Grinton Lodge. 

Olivia For being a superstar at Grinton Lodge. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Have a lovely week 

God Bless 

From Mrs Walsh 

and the team at 

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 

 

 

Year 2 

Dodgeball 

Competition 

The year 2 

children came 

third place, 

they were 

extremely 

well behaved, 

worked so 

well as a 

team and 

were so 

encouraging 

towards all 

the other 

schools. 

 


